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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
First of all welcome back from the members of the PTA – we hope you all had a fantastic summer and have 
settled (back) in to school life well. 
For the new parents I would like to introduce ourselves 

 
 
We have had our first meeting of the school year and have lots planned as usual and we hope that you will 
join us and help raise funds for our school.  
 

Summary of last years events and 
fundraising 

 
Last year we continued the popular discos, had 
more quiz and chilli nights, had a stall at the fete 
and sold lots of lollies and refreshments at various 
school events. We came in and made easter nests 
and Christmas crackers with the children, hosted 
the mothers day, fathers day and Christmas shops 
and reintroduced the children’s shop. We have 
been part of sports day, nativity and induction 
days.  
We also had a successful green coin box at Tesco, 
which gave us £1000.  
 

 Dates for diary 
 
October  
31st – Halloween party 4-6, see posters for info 
 
December 
11th and 12th – refreshments after nativity and 
Christmas hamper winners announced 
16th – Children’s christmas shop 
 



Summary of what we have done to 
support 
 
As a PTA we have paid for the book bags that went 
to all new reception children, bought shirts for the 
Year 6’s to sign as a leaving gift. We fund the 
popular Beano and First News magazines used in 
the school as well as Sum Dog.  
 

  
Hainford School PTA 
 
 

If you are on Facebook please join our page – we 
post news and photos on there.  

Going forward 
 
We are currently fundraising and saving for portable staging that can be used for the nativity and other 
productions/events. This needs storage as well and is looking to cost about £3000, we currently have £1500 
so we are halfway there.  
Mr Cross would also like to resurface the seating and learning area that is outside of class 2 – we are in the 
process of looking for quotes. If anyone is able to help with recommendations or information then please 
speak to one of us.  
 
 
We are always keen for parental input so if you have any ideas for fundraising ideas – either events of 
projects then please let us know.  
In the meantime we would appreciate you completing and returning the following slip (or messaging us on 
Facebook or email me at dizzycamper@hotmail.co.uk) 
 
 

 
 
Pupil Name(if you wish) 
 
_________________________________________ 
 
Parent Name (if you wish) 
 
_________________________________________ 
 
 
Please tick the events that you would like us to 
continue doing and would come along to: 

Disco □ 

Quiz Night □ 

 
 

 
 
Please tick if you would be interested in any of the 
following:  

Bingo  □ 

Auction night □ 

Race night □ 

Sponsored family activity □ 
Competitions - such as baking  □ 
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